
(Copy)

Victoria, V. I.,

11th January, 1860.

sir,

I have duly received your letter of the

9th inst. enclosing a tracking on which the

portions of land you recommend should be

reserved for Navel purposes in Burrard Inlet

are exhibited, and I beg to acquaint you that

the land so described will be reserved as

requested by you, until the wishes of Her

Majesty's Government can be ascertained.

I have the honor to be

Sir,

Your obedient servant,

James Douglaa

Rear Admiral

R.L. Baynes C. B.

vers. Affairs. ( StG 10, volume 7786, Bile 27150—7)
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